
 

 

Dear Friends, Sponsors and Contributors of the Worcester County St. Patrick’s 
Parade, Spring is here, which means we are once again moving forward with our 
annual golf  tournament.  

As you may know, the Worcester County St. Patrick’s Parade is not only a beloved local  
tradition, it is a monumental effort that is completely volunteer-driven. Just last month, 
more  than 125,000 people lined Park Avenue to view the 43rd annual Parade is more 
than 130  entrants – our biggest event to date! In addition to the thousands of hours 
required to pull  together an event of this magnitude, fundraising for the Parade is also a 
year-round effort,  with annual operational expenses totaling just under $70,000.  

As part of our ongoing efforts to raise the necessary funds for the Parade, we are seeking 
your support of our ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT & FUNDRAISER which will be held 
this year on  August 22, at Green Hill Golf Course in Worcester. Played annually in 
memory of past Parade Chairman, Stephen P. Trainor, this year’s tournament kicks-off 
with a shotgun start at 12:00  pm, and ends with everyone’s favorite dinner and awards 
ceremony!  

Please review our sponsorship options on the next page to see where you can help us 
meet  our fundraising goals for the 2026 Annual St Patrick’s Parade.  

The Worcester County St. Patrick’s Parade Committee is a 501 (c) (3), 22-2730561, non-profit organization dedicated to a safe, community based, family-
oriented  parade experience. The WCSPPC is volunteer-run organization, reliant on donations from businesses and individuals. All charitable contributions 
and raffle prize  donations to this event are tax deductible in accordance with federal tax laws. Tax documents are available upon request.   



 

Please consider supporting the Worcester County St. Patrick’s Parade ANNUAL 
GOLF  TOURNAMENT & FUNDRAISER by participating as one of our:  

• Tournament Sponsors (sponsorship levels range from $150 - $5,000)  

• Golfers & Foursomes ($600/Foursome, $150/Individual Player)  

• Prize Sponsors for our participants   

o Donate or underwrite prizes for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place foursomes, Hole-In-One, and 
other  Contest Holes)  

• Raffle Prize donors  
o Restaurant & retail gift certificates, sports tickets – all prizes welcome!  

• Golf Attire / Swag-Bag donors & underwriters  
o Wearable items for our golfers - co-branding opportunities available!  
o contribute company branded items to our swag-bags!  

We welcome all types of donations to support our fund-raising efforts. New ideas are always welcome!   

Thank you for your present consideration and past support. Please feel free to contact me by phone at 
(508)  340-7884, or by email at pmd413@outlook.com if you have any questions or to reserve your 
spot!  

Sincerely,   
Mike Doherty, Tournament Director 
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